
 

 

 

 

9 September 2022 

Response to Media Speculation 

In response to speculation in the Australian Financial Review that Mineral Resources Limited (ASX MIN, MinRes) is 

considering a potential listing of its lithium business, MinRes wishes to advise that, in the normal course of business, it 

regularly evaluates various strategic options to maximise value creation for shareholders, including in relation to its lithium 

business.  At this stage, any previously undisclosed potential strategic initiatives being considered by MinRes are not 

sufficiently advanced or certain to warrant disclosure. 

MinRes is aware of and remains in full compliance with its continuous disclosure obligations. 

ENDS 

This announcement dated 9 September 2022 has been authorised for release to the ASX by Mark Wilson, Chief 

Financial Officer and Company Secretary. 

 

For further information, please contact:

CHRIS CHONG 

Investor Relations Manager 

Mineral Resources Limited 

T: +61 8 9315 0213 

E: chris.chong@mrl.com.au

PETER KLINGER 

Media Relations 

Cannings Purple 

T: +61 (0)411 251 540 

E: pklinger@canningspurple.com.au 

About Mineral Resources 

Mineral Resources Limited (ASX: MIN) is a Perth-based leading mining services provider, with a particular focus on the 

iron ore and hard-rock lithium sectors in Western Australia. Using technical know-how and an innovative approach to 

deliver exceptional outcomes, Mineral Resources has become one of the ASX’s best-performing contractors since 

listing in 2006. For more information, visit www.mrl.com.au.  
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